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2/11/2022

Mr. James Olsen;

■As we are all aware of, the cost of fuel has increased significantly over the
last few months. We have been told by our government that It is going to
continue to increase throughout the. year. Havoc Transportation Demolition, LLC
Is sending this letter in request of a .rate increase of 15% for our current contracts
on pet 1 and pet 4 to help offset the current increase. Havoc Transportation
Demolition, LLC understands that this is being felt by every business as Wall as for
our county. With that statement being iriade, we hope you can understand the
rieed for this request. We would like for this to go into effect immediately if
possible. You may contact us regarding this request @ (903)257-5365.

Thank you.

Havoc Transportation Demolition, LLC

Jason Drain
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